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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety 
Commission, regarding the licence renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear 
Generating Station. 
 We may decide in 5 years that we can start to shut down the Point Lepreau plant because 
we don’t need it any more! But we need to be given that chance. A 25-year licence will take 
away that chance and that is not a reasonable option. 
Also I am an older person whose experience and judgement cannot be contributed ever 
again if the next hearing is in 2047 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email 
Sincerely 
Geraldine Vautour 
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